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Spring 2021 Newsletter. 
 
Greetings from the Lake District! As I type this we are still in Lockdown. We all have been 
assured that hospitality will open as from the 17th May 2021.  
 
Winter was a particularly harsh one, I think we had about 8 occurrences of snow. The 
guesthouse does look pretty during these times. However with the snow we had freezing 
weather that made many a water pipe burst, thankfully we were not victim to this.  
 

.  
During lockdown it has given me opportunity to get the paint brushes out and do some 
redecorating. Currently it is only indoor redecoration as it is far too cold to paint outside! As 
Spring edges closer and closer we get warmer. Talking about spring, the garden is flexing it’s 
muscles and all the spring bulbs are beginning to appear.  
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My trusty gardeners have told me that there are close on 1200 bulbs in the garden. Spring 
and Summer here are truly wonderful, if the weather behaves.  
 
Winter sunsets can be truly spectacular. This picture was taken from room 6 a few days 
before Christmas last year.  

 
  
 
Of course lockdown has meant that everywhere is deserted. Here are a couple of pics of 
Bowness Pier after we went into first lockdown.  
 

 
 
A few weeks back the breakfast room windows were replaced. The old windows were single 
glazed, some did not open, and they just looked tired. I am really delighted with the end 
product; both the upper and lower windows can open now. It just throws so much light into 
the room (I have repainted the room a ‘mellow yellow’) 

 



 
 
While on the subject of windows, rooms 6 & 3 and the first-floor landing had their windows 
replaced. I think a very worthwhile investment.  
 
I have spent considerable time in revamping the website for the business – I have the time 
and in inclination to do it. I am sure you have seen the changes – as this newsletter is 
published on the web site!  
 
From a COVID-19 perspective, I do not know what the new rules and procedures are going 
to be from an operational point of view. Please check the business Facebook page for any 
updates.  
 
Please remember that if you book directly with me you automatically get a 10% discount.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to drop me an email enquiries@1parkroad.co.uk 
or give me a call on 015394 42107.  
 
I trust that I will see some returning guests in the not-too-distant future. If you are going to 
be revisiting or coming to stay for the first time, you will be given a hearty welcome!  
 
Warm Regards 
 

Hilton  
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